Athletic Board Brief 7/1/13

We are currently in search of a Head Baseball coach. We are also working hard with our

summer workouts going well. We will be heading into the last 3 weeks of summer with 43 different
kids taking part in them. This is up from 38 a year ago. Our kids have also enjoyed

basketball camps and tournaments. They also took part in tennis camp. We had a good
representation at FCA Camp also. 7 on 7 went well with our first team going 7-0, our

second team going 5-0, and our 3rd going 3-1. We still have many events ahead with

football, basketball, and volleyball camps. Summer volleyball is still going strong. 7 on

7 tournament is scheduled to happen here in Brackett. There are still things to work on, but we are

headed in the right direction.
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